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LIBREG Consultation/CEDB

RE: Public Consultation on Proposed Subsidiary Legislation under the Copyright Ordinance 
2024年4月15日 10:42:26

To: Division 3, Commerce and Economic Development Bureau
Attn: Miss Joanna CHEUNG, PAS(CED)3
Email: libreg_consultation@cedb.gov.hk

Dear Miss Cheung,

Thank you for the information.

Kindly find below HA’s comments and views on the proposed subsidiary legislation under 
the Copyright Ordinance for your consideration please.

The Hospital Authority (HA) is a statutory body established under the Hospital Authority 
Ordinance. It currently operates libraries for providing services mainly to the HA staff. We 
propose to include statutory bodies in section 47 (a) “any library owned by the 
Government, the Legislative Council, the Judiciary and the Statutory Bodies”.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,
Raymond
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